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March 12, 2020

Coronavirus (COVID-19)
As funeral service professionals we are called to serve our communities. We are
appreciative to Dr. Heather Morrison, Chief Health Officer for Prince Edward

Island, and her ongoing communication to the citizens of this province.

It is our hope the Coronavirus (COVID-19) will have a limited impact in our
communities and province.

Our professional education and commitment to ongoing training has prepared us to
safely deal with infectious agents.

We want our community to know that we will be ready to provide continued
compassionate and professional services, when required.

We urge you all to stay calm, safe and informed as we go forward.
For more information, please visit:

www.princeedwardisland.ca/coronavirus

Provincial COVID-19 toll-free information 1-800-958-6400

Sincerely

Allison D. Swan, Licensed Funeral Director & Embalmer

+ Fax: {902) 566-9286 -



